Re: Lauren Van Woy

Dear Madam/Sir: 

It is a pleasure to write in behalf of Lauren Van Woy, who is eager and very well prepared to begin medical school. She has a 3.83 GPA in difficult biological courses and was on the Deans Honor List for three years. She has worked as an ER scribe, a medical assistant and done two medical internships. 

I have known Lauren for about five years, and each year, I have been increasingly impressed by her dedication to medicine and improving her ability to help others. Lauren was a student of mine during her undergraduate years, and we have stayed in contact as she has worked in hospitals and traveled extensively. She is an extraordinarily caring person who truly loves helping other people while simultaneously keeping a scientific perspective on the situations surrounding her. 

I first came to know Lauren five years ago when she earned an outstanding grade in my large lecture course on human sexuality (Soc 152A). Next I invited her to be in the small honors class (Soc 152B) that I offered the following quarter for the best 17 students from the large 152A class (which has 600 students each quarter of the year). In the small class I came to know Lauren quite well. She always made intelligent and thoughtful contributions, and she was one of the leaders of many important discussions. It is a pleasure to work with her and you will always find her work to be of the highest quality.

Because Lauren is a very good writer, I invited her to join my Soc 152C class the next quarter. This class is creating a website called SexInfo (see www.SexInfoOnLine.com), that presents scientific information about sexuality for people in over 180 nations around the world. Lauren was an obvious choice because she is so intelligent, articulate and responsible. 

Lauren is a natural leader, with a wonderful smile and sense of humor that everyone enjoys. She has outstanding communication skills: She speaks clearly and dynamically, capturing her audience’s attention by the clarity of the direction in which she takes her ideas. She is creative in solving problems and helping people work together cooperatively: She is a team player who helps others function well in group-projects. She is exceptionally well organized and makes sure that her work and the work of others are done professionally, carefully, and with attention to detail. She is well liked by her fellow students—and by the other faculty with whom she works. Lauren is one of the most hard-working, honest people you could hope to know. 
In summary, I think Lauren is a truly outstanding person who is well prepared for a fantastic career as a medical doctor. She has a deep commitment to comprehensive patient care, including both health promotion and preventative care programs. She is a forward-looking and caring person, with the ability to plan her time and activities to attain long-term goals. In addition to having a keen mind, she is serious, conscientious, hard working and very responsible. Lauren is both an excellent scholar and a happy, well-adjusted person with whom it is a pleasure to work. I am pleased to give Lauren my very highest recommendation. She is truly exceptional. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to contact me at (805) 967-4995 or baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin, Ph.D.

Professor

